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Wasp Phone Support Closed Due To Power Outage
2019-08-22 - Sicaro Burnett - in General

Wasp Phone Support services are closed for the remainder of the day 8/22/2019 due to a
local  power outage.  Services are expected to be restored this evening and we'll be
available to assist at the start of business, 7:30 am, tomorrow.

Please submit your ticket online by clicking  the 'Contact Us' link in the upper right side of
this page and we'll get back with you as soon as possible.

Our apologies for the inconvenience and we appreciate your patience.
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